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Dear Sponsor,  
 
The Salem Warthogs are in great need of your help with our upcoming fundraiser to raise money for public safety 
officers and their families when they are killed in action, severely injured, or are otherwise in need of help. Public 
Safety officers are the heroes of our communities and this is a great opportunity for our community to give back. 
 
On Saturday, September 17th, 2022, the Salem Warthogs will be hosting the 16th annual “Skip Gage Memorial Ride 
and Benefit” in Farmington Hills, Michigan, to raise money for our fund. This fundraiser is named after the late 
founder of the Warthogs, Arthur “Skip” Gage, a retired Detroit Police Motor Officer. 
 
If you are not familiar with us, the Warthogs M/C is a motorcycle club whose membership is made up of Public Safety 
Officers including active and retired police officers, firefighters, E.M.T’s, and court officers. The Salem chapter of the 
Warthogs is one of 78 Warthog chapters in the United States, Canada, and Norway. The goals of the Salem chapter 
can best be summed up by our mission statement: 
 

“Our love for our country, the bond of public safety, and our passion for motorcycles 
are combined to provide support to public safety officers and their families during 
their time of greatest need.” 
 

Please contribute to this great cause by becoming a sponsor of our event. We will accept cash donations and 
services as well as items we can include in our raffle such as merchandise and gift cards. We also have booths 
available for rent at our event to sell or show off your company’s products. If interested, please contact us through 
our email or give us a call at one of the phone numbers below. 
 
The Salem Warthogs are a 501(c)(3) public charity (EIN# 20-4123775) which means all donations made to our 
organization are tax-deductable. For your donation, you will receive the following at a minimum: 

• A thank you letter detailing your company’s donation (keep this letter for tax purposes). 
• Your company and donation will be recognized on the day of the event by everyone in attendance. 
• Satisfaction in knowing your company will have provided support to our community heroes in need. 

 
Thank you for your consideration and support, 
 

Stacy Trott         Randy Phare 
Stacy “Double D” Trott Randy “Rotor” Phare 
President, Salem Warthogs Vice President, Salem Warthogs 
stacytrott@gmail.com statebulls@yahoo.com 
248-249-3363 734-516-3113 

 


